
 

                                                     
 

NORTH WALES 

SAFEGUARDING 

CHILDREN’S BOARD 

KEY MESSAGES 

From meeting held on 

Friday 11th March 2016 

 
 

 
 Budget proposals for funding of NWSCB and NWSAB considered and an 

option approved. 

 

 Joint NWSCB/NWSAB Annual Report presented to the Board highlighting 

progress made. 
 

 Business Unit update on recruitment – Administration Officer and 2 Board 

Officers appointed. 

 

 Officers from Cheshire/Cheshire West attended to present to the Board 

findings of Serious Case Review. 

 

 Review of Working Together in Safe Hands – Still awaiting new meeting 
dates. 

 
 CSE Data Collection – Collection of data has commenced, analysis will be 

available for May Board meeting. 

 
 CSE – Dedicated agenda session at May meeting. 

 


